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Year 1 Visit to the Newcastle Quayside  
Friday 28th March 2025 

 
In the spring term, children in Year 1 will be going on an educational visit to Newcastle 
Quayside as part of their “Bright Lights, Big City” topic.  On this trip the children will take a 
tour to the Quayside in Newcastle looking at some of the major landmarks of the city 
including the Baltic and Tyne Bridge. We will also be learning about the Great Fire of 
Gateshead and Newcastle which links to our work in class on the Great Fire of London.  
 
Please read the information in the table below about what children will need on the day. 
 

Class & Date Year 1 – Miss Wood & Mr McLoughlin’s classes 
Friday 28th March 2025 

Time/Duration Leaving School at 9am; Pupils will be back in school for 3pm – 
please note if the bus is late we will update parents via 
Twitter/text message. 

Venue Newcastle Quayside 

Packed lunch required? Packed lunches will be required for all children – please note we 
are a nut free school. 

Clothing to be worn 
 
 

Children are asked to wear school uniform for this trip. 
They will also need sturdy shoes, a coat and/or a sun hat 
(depending on the weather!) 
 

Cost The cost for this visit is £9.50 per pupil and £4.75 for those 
children eligible for Free School Meals. 

 
We would like to invite parents to volunteer on this trip. We do however have limited 
volunteer spaces so if you would like to attend, please email Mr McLoughlin directly 
(s.mcloughlin@lanchesterep.net). Volunteers will be selected at random and will be 
contacted in due course.  
 
The school holds a Parental Consent (EV4) Form for all visits.  Please inform us of any changes 
to details. 
 
Please make payment via your Arbor account no later than Monday 24th March 2025.  
 
*Please note, the price of this visit is to cover the cost of the transport. 
 


